
 
EASTINGTON PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Learning News from Class 2 

Here in Class 2, we have been rather busy since we came back to school in September. Our 

favourite thing so far, this term, has definitely been 

our history lessons! Our history topic has been ‘The 

Great Fire of London’. We have learnt all about what 

happened during The Great Fire of London. We have 

also used this learning in other subjects too!  

 

In art, we have been learning all 

about sculptures and textures. 

We used different tools to make sculptures that showed different 

textures. 

We used clay to make our final sculpture. We made clay houses inspired 

by what houses would have looked like during the time of The Great fire 

of London. 

 

We used our learning about The Great Fire of London to 

write non-chronological reports about the event in our 

English lessons. We have also been learning about 

different conjunctions and including them in our work. 

Here is some of our writing. Can you spot the 

conjunctions we have used? 

Eva: People camped under blankets when the fire spread. 

Charlie: The houses burnt quickly because they were close together. 

Lewin: The houses were made of wood, if the fire jumped on them they would set alight. 

Eddie: The fire wouldn’t have started if the spark was put out. 

Freya: The fire spread quickly and that meant houses burnt down. 

 

We hope you enjoyed hearing all about what we have been learning so far this term. 


